
From: Lynda Christison <lchristison@lcrac.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 11/14/2014 3:59:19 PM
Subject: Pine Ridge Groundbreaking

Hi Tony,

Thank you so much for coming and being part of our groundbreaking/lunch yesterday. 

The photos are up on our flickr site: https://www.flickr.com/photos/lcracclassics.

It was great to see you!

Have a nice weekend,

Lynda

Lynda Christison, MPA
Director, Council on Aging
Lexington County Recreation & Aging Commission
803-356-5111
lchristison@lcrac.com
www.lcrac.com
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